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On Sunday, November 15, 2020, the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 

(MDHHS) issued a new Emergency Order, which is in effect from November 18, 2020, through 

December 8, 2020. The complete details of the new Emergency Order are provided 

on www.mich.gov/mdhhs.  

In the Genesee County Road Commission’s (GCRC) attempt to limit COVID – 19 transmission 

within our organization and the result of MDHHS new Emergency Order GCRC effective 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020, will be closed to the public for the duration of the MDHHS 

Emergency Order. 

The public may contact GCRC during regular business hours from 7:00 a.m. until 5:30 p.m., 

Monday through Thursday, at (810) 767-4920, or GCRC’s website www.gcrc.org. GCRC is 

closed on Fridays. 

For information on GCRC Board Meetings, bid openings, required access codes, and general 

information, you may contact Linda Kossak at (810) 767-4920 ext. 243 or Ruth LaBerge at ext. 

221. 

GCRC will continue to work diligently in providing quality customer service and to carry out our 

MISSION to provide and maintain a safe, cost-efficient and quality County Road System for the 

motorists in Genesee County.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and we thank you for your continued understanding and 

cooperation during this very crucial time caused by the COVID – 19 Pandemic.  

  

STAY SAFE! 
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